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2 August 2022 

 
Dear Patrons and Players 
 
Ellerston Onassis Polo will be holding the Archibald-Cudmore Trophy 8 Goal Polo Tournament. Consisting of 
four chukkas per game, from Saturday the 1st of October, to Sunday the 9th October 2022.  We would like to 
invite you to nominate a team to participate in this year’s event. 
 
The Ground Fee of $8,000.00 per team is required to accompany your nomination.   
 
A Tournament requirement is that all Players must be fully affiliated with the A.P.C. 
  
In relation to the configuration of each 8 Goal Team – it is expected that the combined handicaps of the 2 highest 
rated players will not exceed 9 goals. 
 
Ellerston will be run in accordance with the current NSW Health Covid 19 guidelines and precautions. The 
Ellerston Store, Clubhouse and Breakfast Room will be open daily for all catering requirements during the 
Tournaments.  Eftpos facilities are available at “Ellerston”.  No accounts will be accepted. 
 
Your arrival date is limited to not before Thursday the 29th of September and departure no later than Monday the 
10th of October. 
 
Nominations must be confirmed by providing the completed Nomination Form and Ground Fee by Friday the 2nd 
of September 2022. Please forward all nominations and correspondence to Taylah Hayes, Secretary of Ellerston 
Onassis Polo.  Payment of the Ground Fee by direct deposit can be processed via the Ellerston Onassis Bank 
Account details as listed on the Nomination Form.  For any further enquiries Taylah can be contacted on mobile 
no. 0428 077 937 or email eop@ellerston.com.   
 
We look forward to continued support from our polo friends. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

The Packer Family & 
 
 

 
James Harper 
Manager 
Ellerston Onassis Polo Pty Ltd 
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